THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA
252 College Street, Toronto 2-B, Ontario

FOR MEMBERS PLANNING TO ATTEND THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
IN EDMONTON, MAY 18-20, 1962

The Armual Meeting of the Society will be held in Toronto on March 2, 1962,
and the General Assembly of the Society will be held in Edmonton between May 18-20.
The Annual Meeting will be brief since the business consists of the acceptance of

the reports published in the Supplement to the JOURNAL,

An interesting programme has been scheduled for the General Assembly in
Edmonton. Among the features will be the address entitled "The Frontiers of
Space" by Dr. Peter M. Millman, retiring President, a visit to the Meanook Meteor
Observatory, a session for papers by members of the Society, and an evening at the
Queen Elizabeth II Planetarium,

If there is a possibility of you attending the General Assembly, please return
this campleted sheet to the National Office by March 1lst. With this co-operation,
the Planning Committee for the General Assembly will .keep you informed on the
details of the programme. At a later date you will be asked to indicate to this

Committee whether you will attend the entire programme or selected portions of it.
We would appreciate your assistance in this preliminary survey:

I am planning to attend the General Assembly in Edmonton
There is a fair possibility that I will attend the General Assembly

Member O Attached to Centre

Lhanog

Student Member D Unattached

Signature

Address




